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IN MISSION 
Church Planting & Discipleship Training Program , Lake Zone, Tanzania 

Mission Site: Sebring-Mwanza Mission 

Center, P.O Box 2178 
Mwanza, Tanzania 

 

Phone: (+255) 745389779          
Email: fmatsimbe@umcmission.org 

 Missionary Support Advance 
#3022396 

 Project Support Advance 

             #3021923 

How to Support 
Missionaries: 

1. PRAY for missionaries 
and their ministries.  

2. Stay in CONTACT through 
newsletters or social 
media.  

3. Seek ways to 
PARTICIPATE. 

4. DONATE by using the 
 
Advance #3022396 
For Missionary Support,  
 

And 
 

Advance #3021923—For                                      
Project Support  
 
www.umcmission.org.  

Through you faithful 

generosity God builds His 

Kingdom on Earth! 

 

 

 
Come, Join us and witness 

the wonders of God's 

Love and care Through 

your valuable gifts and 

generosity! 

 

 

 
To God be the Glory 

Always! 

Grace and peace to you all in Jesus Christ, our Lord and Savior! It is with great pleasure that I am sharing with you the 
joys of being God's instrument in showing His love and care through our holistic ministries at Lake Region, Tanzania. 
Our Approach in ministry is integrated and holistic:  

 Education,  

 Social assistance,  

 Evangelism,  

 Health care,  

 Vocational training  

 Church Construction 

 and Food production 
 

To be more precise, this Newsletter will cover some of the above mentioned areas of ministry. In our future editions 
will be able to bring more details in each area separately. If you need more information of the areas underlined above 
do not hesitate to email me at fmatsimbe68@gmail.com or fmatsimbe@umcmission.org 
 

Education 
We run an English Medium School called "United Methodist Schools", Presently we have 70 childrens, from baby 
class up to class one, 90% are orphans or coming from familes of a very low income. They all live at our orphanage 
home "Alison's House of Hope". We are looking for a sponsorship of $30 US Dollar  per child monthly. Consider 
generously your contribution and we thank you in advance! 

 
 
 
In the pictures, childrrens 
during the school sports 
time. 

 

 

Health care 
Through generosity of God's people, from First Sebring Church in Florida, we started last December the 

construction of St. Lazarus United Methodist Hospital. Now the building is complete, nevertheless we still to furnish 

it and place windows and doors plus the hospital equipment.  We need ion total 35 Doors and 40 windows. Each 

door costs $175 and a window $200. Your  generous contribution towards this will be highly appreciated.  

Vocational training  
 
Aiming to equip our children with know how capacities and allow them to be the owners of their future, we started 

the construction of the Vocational Training School. Once completed the School will offer the following Courses: 
Carpentry, Sawing, Welding, Compouter Sciences, Electricity and house construction. We have estimated in $15,000 

the whole project. Please join us in whatever amount and together will make the diference. Below the pictures of 

the already started construction. 

Looking forward to be in mission together! 

Be always a blessing to many as you changes lives through your generosity! 

God bless you richlhy! 


